
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

2nd November 2020 
 
 

Kindred Nurseries will be remaining open throughout Lockdown 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Further to the Government’s announcement yesterday, Early Years settings and wrap around care (Out 
of School Clubs) will continue to be able to provide valuable support to parents throughout the 
Lockdown. 
 
We are delighted to say that we will be remaining open throughout the Lockdown period. We are 
committed to provide your children with the support, social interaction and valuable, stimulating 
learning opportunities they need through this difficult time.  
 
We are fully aware that your circumstances may change in the coming months, and we are keen to 
work with you to support any changes in your childcare requirements, either short or long term. Please 
do speak to your nursery manager if you need to change or adapt your childcare arrangements and we 
will do everything we can to be flexible to your needs.   
 
Keeping our children, families, and staff safe 
The safety of our families and staff is our utmost priority. We will continue to work to our Operational 
plans to keep our nurseries COVID secure. We will also follow our guiding principles to minimise the 
risk:  

• All adults to keep 2 metres apart and wear a mask when dropping and collecting your child 
• Keep children and staff at home if they have symptoms 
• Lots and lots of handwashing regular throughout the day 
• Catch it, kill it, bin it!  
• Lots of cleaning of surfaces and toys 
• More outdoor play for children 
• Groupings of children in ‘Room Bubbles’ 

 
This is a new and continually changing situation, but we will review, monitor and adapt as necessary. 
We will update you on any changes through Famly and our website: 
https://kindrednurseries.co.uk/coronavirus 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and please do keep in touch.  
 
Kind regards,  
RUTH PIMENTEL  
CEO, Kindred Education Limited 

https://kindrednurseries.co.uk/coronavirus

